Dan’s Sanitation Inc.
Po Box 716
Lexington Ne 68850

308-324-6693 Dec-14-2021

To Joe Pepplitsch & Council members:

Due to the increase in the landfill charges and cost of living we are asking for a $1.00 per customer raise
to help offset this cost. We are having a lot of illegal dumping going on around the city limits which is
having us go through the alleys more than the normal dump days, so that way the trash is not blowing
everywhere.

We would like to ask for help with new Business that come to town, letting them know that they have to
have trash service when they sign up for utilities, we are having so many business using other peoples
containers or taking their trash home with them and putting in the alley dumpsters.

Yard Waste was a nightmare this summer, yard clippings and construction debris cannot go in the same
containers as house hold trash as the landfill highly frowns on that!!! Also tires are being put in the
containers and we are getting charged per tire.

Thanks
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Dan & Marilyn Sabin
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